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Our proposals
Securing the airfield’s future
We’ve unveiled plans to help secure the future of 
Wellesbourne Mountford Airfield. Our proposals provide 
an opportunity to embark on a new chapter in the history 
of the airfield and are aimed at ensuring its longevity and 
financial sustainability. 
To enable this, significant investment will be made in providing a new 
runway and enhanced airfield facilities, in order to attract additional 
recreation and business usage, more airfield tenants and a commercial 
operator. By relocating the runway further to the west, more of the 
underused part of the airfield can be redeveloped.

Our proposals include
•	A new realigned runway built to modern standards.

•	New hangers, aircraft parking and maintenance facilities, 
along with a new control tower, a check-in area, waiting 
lounge and café. 

•	Areas of the new airfield safeguarded for future airfield 
tenants.

•	A new high-quality employment development, delivered by 
Stoford, that will generate significant job opportunities.

•	New flexible industrial floorspace to meet a variety of 
smaller needs accessed independently from Stratford Road.
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Take part in our 
public consultation
We would like to hear your views before we submit a planning 
application to Stratford-on-Avon District Council in the coming weeks.

In order to provide you with further information about our proposals, 
we are holding public consultation events at Wellesbourne Methodist 
Church, Bridge Street, Wellesbourne CV35 9LR, on:

Wednesday 6th September, 5.30pm-7.30pm

Thursday 7th September, 2.30pm-7.30pm

You can also learn more about our plans and provide feedback via our 
consultation website, which will launch on Wednesday 6th September: 

www.wellesbourneairfieldconsultation.co.uk

The public consultation closes on Friday 22nd September. All feedback 
submitted will be analysed and considered before we finalise our 
proposals and submit a planning application to the Council.

About us
These proposals are being brought forward via a partnership 
between strategic land promoter, Gladman, and Midlands‑based 
leading commercial property developer, Stoford.

Contact us
If you have any questions, you can call our community affairs 
team on 08000 356 480 or email us at  
info@wellesbourneairfieldconsultation.co.uk


